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CITY OF BELLA VISTA 
MERCY WAY BRIDGE AND CORRIDOR IMPROVEMENTS 

REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Bella Vista, Arkansas (City) is seeking letters of interest from 
qualified consulting firms for the design of the expansion of Mercy Way bridge and corridor improvements 
from U.S. Highway 71 to Dartmoor Road in Bella Vista, Arkansas. 

The work will generally consist of providing surveys, environmental studies, geotechnical studies, 
hydraulic studies, roadway and bridge design and plans, and right of way plans.  This project includes 
federal-aid funds and all work will be reviewed and approved by the Arkansas State Highway and 
Transportation Department (AHTD).  All work and contract requirements shall conform to requirements 
of the Federal Highway Administration, AHTD and the City. 

A letter of interest, together with primary contract information and Architect-Engineer Qualifications 
Standard Form 330 Parts I and II should be addressed to: 

Christopher Suneson, PLA, AICP 
Director of Community Development Services 
City of Bella Vista 
616 W. Lancashire Blvd. 
Bella Vista, AR 72715 

Qualifications Standard Form 330 Parts I and II are available at: 

https://www.arkansashighways.com/consultant_services/SF330-13a_11-30-17.pdf 

Five (5) sets of paper responses and a copy in pdf format on a Compact Disc (CD) must be received no later 
than 12:00 p.m. (CDT) on Friday, July 28, 2017. Any responses received after this deadline will not be 
considered. 

After a review of all letters of interest received, selected firms will be furnished a scope of work and 
requested to submit proposals for accomplishing the work.  Final selection is anticipated following the 
selection committee meeting on or before September 1, 2017.   

This advertisement and any resulting contract shall be governed by and construed in accordance with the 
laws of the State of Arkansas.  Any proceeding relating to any cause of action of any nature arising from or 
relating to this advertisement or contract may be brought only before the appropriate forum in Benton 
County, Arkansas.  All information received by the City regarding this advertisement is restrictive and will 
not be available before final contract execution of the project. 

The City complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, FHWA Guidance and any other Federal, State, 
and/or local laws, rules and/or regulations. 

https://www.arkansashighways.com/consultant_services/SF330-13a_11-30-17.pdf

